
 

 

 

 

 

St Columba’s School 

Commitment to Inclusive Education 

 

Dear Parents 

 

St Columba’s School is an inclusive learning community.  We are committed to supporting the 
needs of all students in our school. 

In order for us to support all students within an inclusive learning community, we need to know 
and understand their needs.  The earlier we develop an understanding of your child, the better 
we can meet your child’s needs. 

Throughout the enrolment process, we will develop a partnership that will extend across your 
child’s education at St Columba’s.  We value authentic partnerships with parents.  We believe 
that when we work together, we achieve the best educational outcomes for our students. 

We look forward to establishing an open and authentic partnership with you and your child as 
you commence the enrolment process at St Columba’s School. 

It is a school expectation that your son/daughter will attend the enrolment interview and that 
parents will supply all information including specialists reports and previous educational reports 
with the enrolment application. 

Your co-operation will assist the school in having a better understanding of your child. 

 

Nick Fogarty 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


